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Sonja:

I would like to express my strong support for the planned development of the Inspiring Kids
Preserve located at 4849 Johnson Point Road NE, Olympia. The development of this property
as a place of environmental education for local youth and a place for learning, walking, and
immersion in nature for the general public is a great public benefit for our community. I
believe it is important to give young people in Thurston County experiences that help them
form strong connections with the natural world in order to keep our region a wonderful place
to live for humans and wildlife alike.  All members of the community benefit from access to
natural spaces to rest and renew.  This project will provide those benefits. 

Thank you for the opportunity to provide feedback on this important project.  

Kind regards,

Barbara Morson
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